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Official Newsletter of the Mississippi Valley Region Antique Automobile Club of America 

Fall Tour  Oct 15-16, 2016      Mt. Pleasant .IA 
 
          Hosted by Gary & LaVonne Gleason 
 
Leaving old K-Mart parking lot 3616 W Kimberly Rd Davenport at 8:00 am sharp. We will be 
on a tight time schedule because of the number of miles and things to see. 
 
Points of Interest 
 
Saturday: 
Saturday lunch at Yummy's Gourmet Cakes  
Vintage gas pumps, metal and lighted petroleum signs-                      
American Gothic House and Grant Wood Museum-  
Ghost Train on Old Thresher grounds-  
Saturday supper at Jerry's  
 
Sunday: 
Old Threshers Heritage Museum-  
Swinging Bridge in Columbus Jct-  
Sunday lunch at Frontier Family Restaurant in Washington   
Ice Cream stop on the way home 
Questions contact Mary Bartemeyer cell 563-340-3266  or Gary Gleason 

 
2017 Voting Ballots have been mailed out along 
with the November Banquet sign up sheet and 
2017 Dues form.  Please mail these back to 
the appropriate persons as soon as possible. 
 
Thank You! 

You should have registered 
for this event by Sept. 30th. 
Contact Gary Gleason with 
any questions. 



 

    MVR Board Meeting 

   From Your    President 

As you read this I will be attending the AACA Fall 
Meet in Hershey.  The weather forecast looks a little 
tenuous so it looks like I will be packing warm, cold, 
and rainy weather clothes. Good thing we are taking 
Fred's truck.   It's always a great time.  First it's the 
Board Meeting, then the HUGE Flea Market where 
Fred and I get lost for the next three days.  I am 
scheduled to work the Membership Tent on Thursday 
from 10 to noon, but otherwise it's all the flea market 
and car coral.  Always a good time and great 
fun.  Saturday is the large car show with lots of par-
ticipation if the weather holds. 

Our White Elephant Sale and Steak Fry was again a 
great success.  Thanks to John Brewer and Alvin 
Elmore for being our auctioneers.  They are a great 
combination of humor and talent.  The Electrician's 
hall is a perfect combination of parking lot for show-
ing, shade for the watching, and cool for din-
ner.  Thanks to Fred Jr and Jim Smith for making all 
the arrangements, Barb Hanson and Sue LeWarne for 
passing out numbers and taking money.  Bev Smith 
for handling the tickets and payment for the din-
ner.  Last of all all the members that brought their 
cherished items for the sale.  "One Man's Trash is  
another's Treasure".  Of course there is the great help-
ers that help us clean up so we get our deposit 
back.  The hall should pay us for leaving it cleaner 
that we receive it. 

Hope to see  you on the Fall Tour.  Sounds like lots of 
fun.  Something for everyone. 

Mary B 

AACA Board Meeting – October Meeting 
October 4, 2016 
Butterworth Center, Moline IL 
Present:                                                      Absent: 
                            
John Brewer, Vice President        Mary Bartemeyer 
Barb Hansen, Treasurer                  Fred Bartemeyer 
Jan Brewer, Secretary                        Steve Sabbe 
Dick Perry, Past President 
Jess Hansen, Board Member    
Sharon Hoaglund, Board Member 
Gary Smith, Board Member 
Jim Smith, Board Member 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Vice Pres. 
Brewer 
                                                                                         
                                                                                         
                                      
Minutes: 
A motion was made and passed to approve the Septem-
ber minutes. 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Treasurer Hanson gave the monthly financial report. 
The report will be filed for future audit. 
 
Sunshine:      Nothing to report. 
Roster:    Nothing to report 
Membership:    Nothing to report 
Web Master:    Nothing to report 
Historian:         Nothing to report   
 
Old Business: 
The steak fry was attended by approx. 66 members and 
the food was very good.  The White Elephant Auction 
seems to be taking in very little money the past few 
years, so we are seeking other ideas/activities to have 
with the steak fry. 
 
New Business: 
Member of the year was chosen and will be announced 
at the Fall Banquet.  Our Fall Tour is coming up and 
the Fall Banquet is in November.  Motion and made 
and pass for members to pay $20 per meal.  The club 
will be subsidizing the rest. 
 
Motion made and approved to adjourn meeting at 7:30 
p.m. 
 
Submitted by:  Jan Brewer, Secretary 



 

                    MVR OFFICERS 
 
PRESIDENT -  MARY BARTEMEYER                       
2904 Cambridge Dr., Bettendorf, IA  52722                           
(563) 332-7326  cell (563) 340-3266                                   
mbartemeyer@yahoo.com            
 
VICE PRESIDENT  -  JOHN BREWER                                   
732 N Utah Ave, Davenport, IA  52804                                   
(563) 326-2111         jwbrew15@aol.com         
 
PAST PRESIDENT -   DICK PERRY 
724 43rd Street,  Moline, IL  61265 
309-762-6563              rwppack@aol.com 
 
TREASURER -  BARBARA HANSEN                                     
4728 - 85th Ave. West,  Milan, IL  61264  
309-373-7821         jesster1951@yahoo.com 
 
SECRETARY -  JAN BREWER                                                 
732 N Utah Ave, Davenport, IA 52804     
(563) 326-2111      leesonrifd@aol.com 

               

                        COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
  
           DON MITCHELL —    MEMBERSHIP           
 1904b2@gmail.com                                                                                      
 1810   37th Street , Moline, IL   61265                    
  (309) 981 4945  
                      
   

           SHARON HOAGLUND  —  SUNSHINE          
             3641  8TH St. Court  East Moline, IL  61244   
  755-4906 
                        
           GARY GLEASON  —   HISTORIAN          
 glgleason@aol.com                                                                                                   
 123 Short St Bettendorf, IA 52722                         
                  (563) 386-4649    
                       
           JIM SCOTT — WEB MASTER   
 jscott16@gmail.com                          
                    
            JAN PATTING —  ROSTER                                
 janpatting@sbcglobal.net                                              
                2617  29 ½ Street Ct, Rock Island, IL  61201         
                        (309) 788-6985  

                    BOARD MEMBERS 
    
STEVE  SABBE           sabbe5@aol.com 
2817 38th Avenue  Rock Island, IL  61201                       
(309)786-7556 
 
JESS HANSEN                jesster1951@yahoo.com 
4828 85th Ave West,  Milan, IL  61264 
309-558-5630    
 
FRED BARTEMEYER      fbartemeyerjr@q.com 
2210 Hickory Grove, Davenport, IA   52804                                
(563) 340-5897 
 
GARY SMITH 
2612 E. Lombard Street, Davenport, IA  52803 
(563) 355-8934 
 
JIM SMITH 
#1 Temple Lane, Davenport, IA   52803 
(563) 322-5485 
                                           387js@mchsi.com 
 
SHARON HOAGLUND                                            
3641  8TH St. Court  East Moline, IL  61244            
(309) 755-4906  

           MVR 
            Mississippi Valley Region, AACA 
          2904 Cambridge Dr, Bettendorf, IA        
   52722 

Please contact our Clubs Sunshine Chair, Sharon Hoaglund if 
you know of a member who needs a little cheering up. 
 
               SHARON HOAGLUND  —  SUNSHINE          
             3641  8TH St. Court  East Moline, IL  61244   
  755-4906  

The Club is looking for an 
Editor for this Newsletter, 
the Autograf. 
 
If you are interested in 
this position please contact 
President Mary. 

 Banquet at Columbus Club of Davenport    
  1111 West 35th. St.   Davenport 

 
Main Ballroom Saturday November 12th, 2016   

 
Cocktails: 5:00-6:00 Eat: 6:00 to 9:00 pm 

 
Prime Rib, Baked Chicken, a Potato, Roasted Corn w/red peppers,                        

Lettuce Salad w/spring mix, Pea Salad , Macaroni Salad, 
Roll and Butter, Coffee, Tea, Water  and Assorted Pies and Cheese Cakes 
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